
Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board Agenda 6 July 2004 

7. COMMUNITY FUNDING 2003/04  
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Colleen Eathorne, DDI 941 6731 

 
 The purpose of this report is to advise the Board of the outcomes from the 2003/04 Community 

Development Funding round. 
 
 This year there were 38 applications for the Community Development Scheme, an increase of six on 

last year. 
 
 The following details the amounts requested and allocated: 
 

Available Requested Allocated 

Community Development Scheme  $56,577  $67,415  $33,151 

Community Board Community Development Top Up  $25,000  $25,572  $25,061 
 
 There was a balance of $23,426 remaining in the Community Development Scheme which will be 

carried over into the next funding round if no further qualifying funding requests for viable projects 
within the community are received. 

 
 Copies of the working summaries and allocations are attached for record purposes. 
 
 The Committee asked that reporting officers examine the occurrences of multiple applications from a 

number of organisations. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the above recommendation be adopted. 
 
 


